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 Tuition Reminders 
Just a friendly reminder that tuition is due 

no later than Monday at 12pm for the 
current week. A $25 late fee will be auto-
matically added to any invoices paid after 

this time.  

Families are more than welcome to pay 
weeks in advance and the administration 

will apply the credit each week. 

Payments can be made by check, credit/
debit card, money order/cashier’s check, 

and ACH withdrawal. 

ANNUAL TUITION RATE INCREASE 

Please remember we will have our An-
nual Tuition Rate increase on July 3, 

2017.  If you have any Questions about 
your new tuition rate please stop at 

the front desk. 

Upcoming Events: 
07.03.17~                          Tuition Rate Increase 

07.03.17~                          Field Trips Begin for  
        School Aged Children 

07.03.17~                           Patriot Day—Wear  
         Red, White and Blue 

07.03.17~                           Splash Days Begin for  
            Preschool Children 

07.04.17~            CLOSED  

07.07.17~                 Our Kids Rock  

           Summer Jam—  
    10:30am 

07.07.17~                        Trolls Day—Dress like  
          a troll!  

07.14.17~                   Last Day for St. Jude  
        Children’s Hospital  

    Donations 

07.14.17~                Petting Zoo   
    10:00am 

07.14.17~                 Dress like a Farmer  

07.21.17~                   Mad Scientist Show   
               10:30am 

07.21.17~                   Pajama Day! 

07.28.17~                  Under the Sea Show 
    3:30pm 

07.28.17~                  Character Day—dress  
                  like your favorite  
         character 

JULY 

SPECIAL THANK YOU! 
Dear Parents – 

Thank you so much for your generosity in 
your St. Jude Children’s hospital donations. 
We truly appreciate it. We will continue to 
collect donations until July 14th. Every little 

bit helps us reach our goal! 

Sincerely, 

Your Chesterbrook Family 

703.818.9002 



Important Summer Camp 

Reminders: 

PRESCHOOL: Please check out our 

preschool summer camp calendar for 

our activities for the month. Splash 

days will begin at 10:00am 

Splash Days: 

Monday: Toddlers 

Tuesday: Beginners 

Wednesday: Intermediates 

Thursday: Pre-K1 

Children MUST come to school in their 

bathing suit and ready for Splash Day.  

Please provide a towel, closed toe water 

shoes and a change of clothes. 

Rising K - SCHOOL AGE:   

On field trip days, the buses will depart 

from campus at 9:30am and will return to 

campus at 3:30pm unless otherwise noted. 

  

Children MUST wear a Camp Zone t-shirt 

and bring a bag lunch with no glass or nuts 

to participate in every field trip! 

. Please provide extra weather appropriate 

clothing and extra (closed toe) shoes. You 

MUST label your child’s belonging so that 

they don’t get mixed up with other children. 

 

      In addition, we ask that you apply sun-

screen on your camper BEFORE they 

come to camp. Please note the importance 

of the morning application of sunscreen. 

The school will be providing and reapplying 

throughout the day.  We will be using Ba-

nana Boat Kids Protect & Play UltraMist 

Sunscreen SPF UVA 50. 

 

Pool Days: Bathing suit, sunscreen, towel, 

and water shoes, extra change of clothes. 

Other Field Trips: Appropriate walking 

shoes and other items as specified. 

 

*Field trips are subject to change due to 

weather. We will always send an e-mail let-

ting parents know of any changes.  

Please Note: 

We will be following all 
state and federal regula-

tions on weather codes. It is 
our priority to keep all of 

our children safe and com-
fortable. Please let us 
know if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

 



Love our School? Share your 
thoughts! 

Many of you have recommended us to your friends 
and for that we are very grateful!  

We are writing to ask you to share your positive expe-
riences on review sites of your choice. At the same 
time, we want to remind you that if you have any con-
cerns about your school, we always welcome construc-
tive feedback or ways that we can better serve your 
needs. Feel free to contact me at 
Jessica.baldwin@nlcinc.com  
 
Your feedback is not only valuable to us, but also to 
other parents who may be seeking a school for their 
child. We appreciate you taking the time to recom-
mend us. 

FATHER’S DAY CAR 
SHOW WRAP-UP! 

Thank you SO much to everyone who 
came out and participated in our Fa-

ther’s Day Car Show! We really enjoyed 
seeing all the families spending quality 
time together and enjoying the day. A 
special Thank you to the Pham Family, 

the Clarke Family, and the Hamer Family 
for participating and showing off their 

awesome cars! 
Our Intermediates Classroom won our 
car competition! They enjoyed a class-

room    pizza party! 
The event was a great success and we 
raised over $300 for St. Jude Children’s 

Hospital.  
Thank you again! We are looking for-

ward to our next big event! 

Vacations: 
 

Our teachers need a vacation!  We will 
be staffing our classrooms with different 
teacher schedules to accommodate for va-
cation time.  We will be doing our best to 
keep consistency for the children.  Below is 
a tentative schedule for the change.  
Please find your classroom to see when 
your teacher will be on vacation and who 
will be the plan on substituting.    
 
Email Jessica or Stacey  with any ques-
tions or concerns during this time. 
 

Pre-K1-  Ms Margarita:  7/13-7/19 

Coverage-  Ms. Cynthia /Ms. Sarah 

Toddler-  Ms. Shea:  8/2-8/9 

Coverage-  Ms. Michele 

Beginners-  Ms. Hope:  7/5-7/9 

             Covereage-  Ms. Sarah           

Ms. Corinne:  7/17-7/21                                                            

Covereage-  Ms. Michele 
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